Pathway Committee

Minutes for February 23rd, 2010 / Room 112

Attending: David Vose, Scott Raeside, Anne Staples, David Osborne, Kevin Cafferty
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The Next Pathways Meeting is March 9th, 2010 in Room 112 at Town Hall

Discussion:

Discussion:

Discussion

Discussion:

Discussion:

Discussion:

. Discussion:

Discussion:

Discussion

Call to Order
Draft Agenda
Minutes for 2/09/ 10 were accepted as -Written

Upcoming meetmgs with the Pla.nmng Board and CPC regarding
The 400k Application for CPC monies. NPC will know if CPC

“and Planmng Board approves the $400k for the town warrant.

Kevin Caffertys’s draft letter for support of CPC Funds on Town

'Warrant to Don Beaudette, David V. will send support letters to

Beaudette, Principals of all schools and Recreation Department.
Scott Raeside will prepare brochure for distribution to raise
awareness to Town residents. Comments must be made by
Saturday. A motion to accept and print brochure on Sat, 2/27/10,
was made by Kevin and 2nd by David O.. Kevin will create a
petition to get the support from town residents and raise awareness
of NPC request for $400k from CPC. Discussion on how to get the
word to residents, flyers, emails, brochures regarding town
meeting and article from NPC.

Change in RFP for HW Group for doing Wetland Delineations.
David O. made the motion to add $4500 to the present contract and
it was 2nd by Kevin.

Interv1ew with Dana Forsythe of the Norwell Mariner. NPC will be
in the paper shortly.

Prepare for Presentation to abutters of planned pathway. Once rec.
H. W. plan, we will meet with abutters so we can take abutters
comments/concerns under consideration and be prepared fully.

Letter to the Kivels at 211 Pleasant Street. Postponed.

Future walks; Forest Street (one way) discussion postponed

Meeting adjourned
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